
We’ve been reading all around the 
room in groups, listening stations, and 
even to ourselves.  We will send reading 
bags home for one more week.  Then 
we’ll start collecting them before school 
is out.  Can you believe how fast time is 
moving along?  And look how your 
children have grown!

Spring is here!  We enjoyed a May 
Pole celebration the park.  The 
weather was perfect.


